April 12, 2018

Linda Elmer

Office of the City Clerk

200 East Wells Street

Room 205

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

RE: Certificate of Appropriateness file number 180021 at 2623 N. Wahl Avenue

Dear Ms. Elmer:

I would like to comment on the rocks that were installed by 2623 N. Wahl Avenue
in May 2015, on the south side of my driveway of my home at 2625 N. Wahl
Avenue. I would request that the rocks are deemed inappropriate and taken
down.

The rocks have caused vehicle damage. I back out of my driveway (I do not have
room for a turn around) and the rocks are in a blind spot when I am at the top of

my slopped driveway backing down to the street.

I ask the commission to rule the rocks be taken down.

Thank you,
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Angc“la M. Kvidera
2625 N. Wahl Avenue
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211

cc: Joan Gnadt



